
Proposed new location 
for Apothecarium 
cannabis retailer
2312 TELEGRAPH AVENUE



Background
2016 – Apothecarium selected as one of three new 

dispensaries

2017 – Apothecarium unable to secure approved location

2018 – Council approved abbreviated selection process 
for new Apothecarium location



Selection process to date
October 2018 - Application submitted

November 29, 2018 – Community Meeting

January 10, 2019 - Cannabis Commission meeting 







Issues to consider
Concentration of cannabis retailers

Possible expansion of school buffer

Alternate location options and timeline 



Next Steps
Options:

Adopt a resolution approving the location
• Apothecarium would take action to begin business

or

Adopt a resolution denying the location
• Apothecarium would need to find a new location and go 

through a new selection process


